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RVS/CIR/040(A)/2024-25                                                                         05th Aug 2024 
 

HOLIDAY ON 7TH AUGUST 2024  
 
Dear Parents (Grades Pre Nur-III) 
 

Greetings! 

As per Directorate School Education notification, the school will remain closed 
on Wednesday, August 7th on account of Hariyaali Teej.  

Wishing you a joyous festival.  

 

Warm regards 
 

Ms. Nidhi Tewari 
Principal 
 

 


